
From: Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal
To: Bowman, Randal
Subject: Re: Timeline
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 7:57:27 AM

ps, I spoke with Walter this morning.

All good. 

On Sun, May 21, 2017 at 8:47 PM, Bowman, Randal <randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov> wrote:

FYI - this was waiting when I checked messages.   The initial exchange was May 5, but I
wasn't copied on that. Jim Cason sent a followup tonight, which triggered others,

I sent a short acknowledgement to Comstock, but did not mention our Friday meeting in
case he isn't who you are working with.

Hi Jim,

 

Thanks for the call and the good conversation today.  Your
suggestion to work together on the Marine Monuments work is a
good one and we’re on board to do so.

 

I’ve copied Earl Comstock on this note.  Earl is the Director of our
Policy and Strategic Planning Office and will be the Point of Contact
on working with your POC, Randy Bowman.

 

Thanks again,

Ellen

 

Ellen Herbst

Department of Commerce

Office phone:  202-482-4951

On Sun, May 21, 2017 at 5:20 PM, Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal
<michael.weiss@noaa.gov> wrote:

Thanks Randy. 

I want to possibly rethink the timing and talk to a few folks tomorrow as to the 120/180.

Appreciate the offer  re: sorting the marine national monument comments. Will pass the along and let you
know.

Michael

DOI-2021-08 01240



On Fri, May 19, 2017 at 11:37 AM, Bowman, Randal <randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov>
wrote:

Perfect timing - I am writing a short email report to Downey Magallanes of the
Secretary's staff about the meeting, and was just starting to type that the 180/120 day
issue was the only thing that needed higher-level involvement, plus my suggestion on
how to handle it (as per our discussion - we turn over our material at the end of our
process, say in the interim report that we will do that and that with NOAA's lead for the
marine monuments the timeline is 180 days, and assist as otherwise requested after our
process is over.)  

And although we didn't discuss it, it should not be any problem to do additional sorting
on our public comments on any of the marine monuments if you would like any
different approach - or perhaps jointly decide the initial sorting categories. It will be
easier to do that once your folks have seen the initial webinar on system capabilities.

On Fri, May 19, 2017 at 11:18 AM, Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal
<michael.weiss@noaa.gov> wrote:

Thanks again for today.

For now hold off on raising the 180 day timeline.  I am discussing
this further here.  Will circle back with you next week

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
Michael Weiss
Senior Policy Advisor
Office of the Assistant Secretary
  for Conservation and Management
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
202-482-5958 (w)

 (c)

On Sun, May 21, 2017 at 5:20 PM, Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal
<michael.weiss@noaa.gov> wrote:

Thanks Randy. 

I want to possibly rethink the timing and talk to a few folks tomorrow as to the 120/180.

Appreciate the offer  re: sorting the marine national monument comments. Will pass the along and let you
know.

Michael
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On Fri, May 19, 2017 at 11:37 AM, Bowman, Randal <randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov>
wrote:

Perfect timing - I am writing a short email report to Downey Magallanes of the
Secretary's staff about the meeting, and was just starting to type that the 180/120 day
issue was the only thing that needed higher-level involvement, plus my suggestion on
how to handle it (as per our discussion - we turn over our material at the end of our
process, say in the interim report that we will do that and that with NOAA's lead for the
marine monuments the timeline is 180 days, and assist as otherwise requested after our
process is over.)  

And although we didn't discuss it, it should not be any problem to do additional sorting
on our public comments on any of the marine monuments if you would like any
different approach - or perhaps jointly decide the initial sorting categories. It will be
easier to do that once your folks have seen the initial webinar on system capabilities.

On Fri, May 19, 2017 at 11:18 AM, Michael Weiss - NOAA Federal
<michael.weiss@noaa.gov> wrote:

Thanks again for today.

For now hold off on raising the 180 day timeline.  I am discussing
this further here.  Will circle back with you next week

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
Michael Weiss
Senior Policy Advisor
Office of the Assistant Secretary
  for Conservation and Management
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
202-482-5958 (w)

 (c)

-- 
Michael Weiss
Senior Policy Advisor
Office of the Assistant Secretary
  for Conservation and Management
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
202-482-5958 (w)
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